
Victory at UVA
On March 13 & 14, The Cavalier Daily, a student-run newspaper
at the University of Virginia, ran two cartoons, both of which
were offensive to Christians.  We blasted the newspaper for
their bigotry and pointed out its hypocrisy.

On  March  15  the  newspaper  removed  the  cartoons  from  its
website and issued a statement of regret.  The editor has
pledged to review their cartoon policy.

We are happy that the staff at The Cavalier Daily came to
their senses and recognized that anti-Catholic bigotry has no
place on the pages of its newspaper.

https://www.catholicleague.org/victory-at-uva/
http://70.40.202.97/the-hypocrites-are-back-at-uva/

